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This is a crazy idea.  We should be making voting easier not harder. With voting by 

mail you have time to consider your vote, rather than only seeing the ballot for the 

first time when you have it in front if you in the polling booth, not to mention the 

convenience. What about people with disabilities?  And we know that research shows 

that VOTING INCREASES IN STATES THAT ALLOW UVM.  Why would anyone 

interested in a true democracy vote for this bill?  Outrageous. Please do not vote for 

this bill. 


